
COVID-19 Update – October 29, 2021 – Indoor Mask Mandate Extended 

 

Face Coverings (COVID-19) Updated - October 29, 2021:  

 The Provincial Health Officer has extended the mask mandate in indoor public spaces to 
continue to slow the transmission of COVID-19.  

o The Face Coverings (COVID-19) Order applies to students, faculty, staff and visitors in post-
secondary common spaces including lobbies, hallways, public bathrooms, classrooms, labs, or 
those present at an inside event.  

o The Order does not have an expiration date.   

 

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2021HLTH0190-002077
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/health/about-bc-s-health-care-system/office-of-the-provincial-health-officer/covid-19/covid-19-pho-order-face-coverings.pdf

